From: NRDC <nrdcinfo@nrdconline.org> on behalf of David Goldsmith

<dhg782002@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, August 20, 2012 10:37 PM

To: !FHFA REG-COMMENTS

Subject: RIN 2590-AA53 - Restore PACE programs now

Aug 20, 2012

Mr. Alfred Pollard 1700 G Street, NW, 4th floor Washington, DC 20552

Dear Mr. Pollard,

PLEASE REINSTATE THE PACE PROGRAM.

IF YOU HAPPEN TO WATCH ANY NATURE PROGRAMS, MOST ANIMAL SPECIES ARE DIEING OFF AS OUR ENVIRNMENT IS BEING DESTROYED.

THE PACE PROGRAM TAKES LESS STRESS OFF OF OUR ENVIRNMENT. EVERY LITTLE BIT COUNTS!

SINCERELY,

DAVID H. GOLDSMITH TRAVERSE CITY, MI

Sincerely,

Mr. David Goldsmith 961 Fitzhugh Dr Apt 6 Traverse City, MI 49684-5615